JLC Report, April 30 2019
The Joint Liaison Committee met today, and here is an update on issues under discussion.
1. Special Academic Ranks for Visiting Professors: we responded with basic agreement to an Administration LOU proposing that the allowable term for Visiting Professors be extended from 1 year to 2 years, in accordance with Immigration regulation changes. 

2. Gold Parking at Social Work: we had agreed in principle to a one-year trial period where part of the Gold lot at Social Work was opened up after 5pm so community members could park there to attend lectures and events. Suddenly, though, they want that part of the lot starting at 4:30 so students attending evening classes can park there. We are not so sure about this and are considering how to respond.

3. [bookmark: _GoBack]Cannabis Working Group initiative: Dan Dawson and Nela Petkovic presented to us on the work of the committee revising the interim Cannabis Policy passed by the Board in October. WLUFA had communicated some major concerns about the existing Cannabis Policy, but it seems that the current committee did not receive this information. We are resending those concerns to them, and they have promised to consider these and send us a draft of their revised policy as soon as they have one. The Cannabis Working Group is not working on revising the equally problematic Fitness for Work Policy (passed in conjunction with the Cannabis Policy). We are checking to see if it is being revised in some other process, but if not we may be bringing our concerns about it up at the next JLC meeting. 
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